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I support H B 2656 
I worked in Urban forest for 40 years and I have traveled across the USA and I have observed the decline 
in the quality of forests and watersheds nationwide. Oregon has a unique opportunity to do something 
now to preserve water and forests .The population of this state is only going to grow. 
Jobs in forestry and management will not be lost. It takes more people to selective cut forest reducing 
fire danger and improving habit for fish. 
 


